
 
From: GC Bryan [mailto:gbryan@libertyagency.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 10:20 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory Notice 09-25 

Ms. Asquith, 
 
In regards to FINRA considering adding “Securities” suitability obligations to non-security products; seems 
to me that FINRA would be concerned about cleaning up their on house before they try to  move over to 
some else’s house to clean it up.  
 
How would FINRA like for the Department Of Defense to move over to your headquarters and try to start 
imposing rules that are of their own making knowing full well they have no jurisdiction over FINRA’s 
business.  It makes no sense whatsoever.  You folks have enough to do to take care of security violations 
and violators 
 
Let the states police their territorial business and you folks stay in Washington DC and try to get it 
cleaned up.  They have done a great job of policing the insurance industry and taking care of insurance 
violations and violators.  Good luck with taking care of securities violations and violators. 
 
Sincerely, 
Grover C Bryan Jr. 
Licensed Insurance Agent 
Bladenboro, NC   
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